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Hi,

Thank you all for making our Halloween party so fun. We had a great time!

We will start a new unit on Community Helpers.  We will learn about police officers, firefighters, vets, dentists, doctors and how they help us stay safe and healthy.  I hope we can take a couple of field trips to a vet and the fire station.  I will keep you posted on the details of these trips.

If you would like to take helmets home-- go ahead, I’m not sure the weather will make a very warm return.  

Have a great weekend! –Laura 

Thank you to those who brought snack this week!  



	

Upcoming Dates:

· November 27th-29th Open School Closed --Thanksgiving break
[bookmark: _GoBack]
· Save the Date – December 11th Peppermint Parade 6 p.m. Civic Center
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